
The 2019 Ribbon of Hope grant will support the educational 
programming expansion of a STEM program. The expansion will 
impact STEM programming for students in grades Pre-K to 12, 

implemented at the museum, at area schools, and in the students’ 
communities reaching across ten counties. Project goals include 

building excitement for science, technology, engineering and 
math., and support for teachers and to prepare students to achieve 
in STEM subjects in school. Additionally outcomes are expected to 

expand the pipeline to 21st Century STEM jobs that support 
families in this region and beyond.  

Asheville Museum of Science

https://ashevillescience.org/

